
Indianapolis Repeater Association, Inc. 
Board Meeting 
June 24, 2023 2024 
 
 
Meeting was held in person at the Salvation Army EDS and initiated by Frank Hughes NF9H, 
President who called it to order at 7:00pm 
 
Board members in attendance was Frank Hughes NF9H, John Shouse W9JS, Mike Scercer 
WA9FDO, Bob Burns AK9R, Matthew Bechdol W9SOX, Noel Mortier W9NMM, Dave Rogers 
KB9YYM 
 
Matthew presented the May Board Meeting minutes.  Bob motioned to accept; Dave seconded 
with no objections. 

The treasurer’s report was presented by Bob and it represented finances through June 05, 
2024.  Dave motioned to accept; Matthew seconded with no objections. 

Old Business: 

• Call sign collection for prospective member mail progressing. 
• Nothing to report on Affiliated Club status this month. 

New Business: 

• Review repeater work status – nothing to add this month. 
• Repeater interference: Nothing was reported beyond a couple minor instances of 

interference toward a specific ham. 
• Next meeting July 29th 22nd and is a General membership meeting.  Matthew will not 

likely be available to open the EDS. Need to find somebody to open up. 

Open Forum 
- Discussed ARRL network outage and challenges getting affiliate status updated etc. 
- Discussed the stuck PPT holding the repeater open on June 13. Mike S and others tracked 
down the station.  It was an accidental stuck key and it a friendly interaction. 
- Discussed Field Day fun 

Dave R motioned to adjourn, Mike S seconded, all agreed with no objections and the meeting 
ended at 7:19 pm  

Minutes collected and submitted by Matthew Bechdol W9SOX, IRA Board Secretary 
Minutes approved with corrections July 22 at General Membership meeting 


